
As a resident of Crews Hill for the past Eleven years I would like to send my objection to 
the proposed plan for The area.
One of the reasons I moved here from Barnet was the green belt and I see no reason why it 
should be built on now. 
There are many brownfield sites all over Enfield which could be built on for housing.

Crews Hill has no amenities at all. No food shops, doctors etc. There is one small primary 
school not suitable for increase in pupil numbers.

There is a train station but only has 2 trains per hour, often cancelled for lack of drivers!
We also have a bus but only every half hourly service.

The road infrastructure is completely inadequate for any increase in usage and building 
any number of houses here.It would render the roads completely gridlocked and if M25 is 
blocked everything would come to a standstill.

We have the green belt around London for a reason and any building on this would mean 
green belt anywhere is not safe. We would then all be living in a concrete jungle. 


